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Section 762.100  Communications to the Commission 

All paper documents to be filed with or submitted to the Commission shall be addressed to:  The Chief Clerk, Illinois Commerce Commission, 527 East Capitol Avenue, Springfield, Illinois 62701.  All formal paper communications and documents are deemed to be officially filed or submitted only when delivered to the principal office of the Commission.  The Chief Clerk is the official custodian of all Commission records. 

(Source:  Amended at 24 Ill. Reg. 15934, effective October 15, 2000) 
